
Dear Campus Community, 

 
Below are the current (as of June 1st, 2023) Woodbury University 
guidelines regarding COVID-19 and Influenza vaccinations. The following 
policies and procedures are subject to change based on LA county public 
health recommendations.  

COVID-19 Vaccination 
All faculty, staff, Students, and visitors will no longer be required to show 
proof of COVID-19 vaccination. 

Influenza Vaccination 
All faculty, staff, Students, and visitors will no longer be required to show 
proof of Influenza vaccination. 

Testing Positive for COVID-19, Isolation Guidelines & Return to 
campus: 
ALL community members – (This includes all faculty, staff, and students) 
who experience symptoms of COVID-19 or test positive will still need to 
complete the linked form https://forms.office.com/r/CbgpcWP8zP 
AND contact the Health Center at healthcenter@woodbury.edu. 

A negative COVID-19 test result is not required in order to return to 
campus. 

Additional public health resources are available through the Health Center 
and linked to the Student Health Portal. 

On-Campus COVID-19 Testing: 
Rapid antigen tests are available at the Health Center for those who are 
experiencing symptoms or in the event of an outbreak. 

Please be reminded that all faculty, staff, students, and visitors will 
continue to be signed in by security at the main gate. 

 

Last Updated on June 1st, 2023. 
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